St. Stanislaus Kostka School

"Do not walk through time without leaving worthy evidence of your passage.” Saint John XXIi|

Mrs. Elena Malinconico www.sskschool.org
Principal 732-254-5819

“Teaching kids to count is fine, but teaching them what counts is best.” - Bob Talber

November 6, 2014

Dear Parents and Guardians:

The education of any child is a monumental effort that requires the gifts of many people. Each day, the teachers of
St. Stan'’s, work diligently to bring to life a muititude of subjects and concepts. This is only one piece of the education
equation; the other vital piece is the connection and partnership between teacher and parent.

Parent/Teacher conferences are the foundation to this relationship and ultimately the success of each child. Our
teachers are always available to speak to you in reference to your son or daughter; however, in November we set aside
specific times to meet with all parents. | strongly encourage you to participate in these scheduled conferences, report
cards for the first marking period will be distributed at the time of your conference. The times and dates of these
conferences are listed below. The conferences will be held on a first come first serve basis. To ensure that you are seen
please arrive no later than one half hour prior to the conclusion of the session you choose to attend. Conferences will
last approximately 10 minutes with each teacher, if you or child’s teacher believe more time is necessary a follow up
conference should be scheduled at that time. If you have any questions or concerns please do not hesitate contacting
me.

CONFERENCES

Thursday, November 20™ 1pm-4pm, 5pm-7pm
Friday, November 21%: 1pm -3pm

IR

Sincerely,

Mrs. Elena Malinconico
Principal

221 MacArthur Avenue ¢ Sayreville, NJ 08872-1041




